From: Annie Grujic [

Sent: 21 July 2017 21:38
To: Planning
Subject: 2017/00564/FUL

Northern Access Road.
20th July 2017.

| would like to lodge my strong objection to this proposal.

We were informed that Aston Martin wanted this road and unless they got it the much needed jobs would not be
available in the Vale. We now learn from Aston Martin that this is totally untrue. They are here and no road at
present.

How can the Welsh Assembly justify the cost of £15 million for this project, which is not required, as thereis a
perfectly acceptable alternative at a fraction of the cost. The junction further down the road to Eglwys Brewis could
easily be upgraded and have a far less impact not only on the environment, but on the village of Llanmaes.

A. Grujic

Church Cottage
Llanmaes.

Sent from my iPhone



